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1st May 2022  
3rd Sunday of Easter Year C 

PMB p 265         Psalter: Week 3 

 

SATURDAY     30th April     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  Connor family 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Thanksgiving (C) 

SUNDAY  1st May 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Christina Traynor + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  2nd May: 

 St Athanasius 

 No Mass today 

TUESDAY  3rd May: 

 St Philip & James 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 4th May: 

 English Martyrs 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving 

THURSDAY  5th May: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Margaret Stanley + 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  6th May: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Connor family 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary & prayers 

SATURDAY  7th May: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Holy Souls 

 11.30 First Communion Mass for the  

                     Polish Community 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

The open land behind the church is private property 

and has a security camera, your sins will find you! 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO WEAR A 

MASK IN CHURCH FOR SUNDAY 

MASS. THANK YOU 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr 

Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Margaret Woodrow, Rhodora Pera, 

Charmaine Dixon, Ellen Wilson, Rose Ward, 

Petro Mnych, Mairie Dunne, Hugh Gorman, 

Werner de Smidt, Janet Gibson, Fr Liam Crowley, 

Shirley Moore, Charles McNeil, John Crosland and 

Kenneth Lenaghan. May they rest in peace. 

OLIVIA PAIGE MARSHALL who was baptised 

last weekend, with the help of parents and 

godparents may she grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season 
of Easter please remember the following 
intentions in your prayer: new members of the 
Church, vocations to the priesthood & religious 
life, human work, the right use of the media 
and the Church. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 
 

 Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £45.00 

Huntingdon:  £215.68 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £686.18 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Next weekend, retiring collection for Diocesan 

Priests’ Training Fund. 

CARD MACHINE: for your donations is now in 

the GS Room, near the garden door, you can go 

round the outside to find it or through the church. 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
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MISSION APPEAL: every year each parish is 

asked to welcome a Mission Appeal to support the 

missionary work of the Church. We have our 

appeal this weekend, 30th April/1st May, we 

welcome a speaker from the Missionary Sisters of 

St Peter Claver at all Masses and ask for your 

support. There will be a retiring collection, you can 

also use the card machine. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 8th May. 

Sorry, I missed that date, if you have brought today, 

thank you; there is another chance to donate next 

week. There is a box near each door, for your 

donations. Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries 

as your donation. 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME: one of the good 

things we learnt during the pandemic was the value 

of the ministry of welcome offered by the stewards. 

We would like to continue this ministry and invite 

those who would be willing to serve our 

community by welcoming parishioners at the door 

to contact Fr Philip. This would be for the Mass you 

usually attend and about once a month; you would 

need to be here about 15 minutes early on your 

given Sunday, we need two people for each Mass. 

Please offer your help for this valuable ministry. 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: is 

now possible again, the dates are 19th – 26th 

August, if you wish to go please contact deacon 

John Morrill, john.morrill@rcdea.org.uk or 

check the pilgrimage website: Catholic Association 
- Lourdes - Tangney Tours (tangney-tours.com)  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION the next meeting 

for the children is on Sunday 8th May at 10.00. 

DIOCESAN SUMMER CAMPS: dates this year 

are 26th – 29th August at Ringsfield Hall near 

Beccles. The camps are great fun & give the chance 

to meet other young Catholics. To book please 

email: diosceansummercamps@gmail.com 

Posters on both boards. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Polish community on Friday 6th May at 17.00. 

Thank you.  
WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will be as 

usual this week after Mass on Wednesday morning. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR 

VOCATIONS is kept throughout the Church next 

weekend: we pray for vocations to the priesthood 

for our own Diocese. There will be a retiring 

collection for the Training Fund, gift aid envelopes 

are available for you today at both doors. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

 Pilgrimage to Walsingham this year will 

be on Tuesday 31st May, Mass will be at 12.00. I 

hope very much that we will have a coach for this 

event; it will be wonderful to go to Walsingham as 

a parish again after 2 years. 

 Jubilee Lunch Party: to celebrate the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee we are planning a parish 

international lunch on Thursday 2nd June from 

12.00. This is the first of the Jubilee Public 

Holidays & will be a lovely day to gather to 

celebrate. Some planning will be needed, so if you 

would like to help, please volunteer to Fr Philip. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
Loving God, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine, 

for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them  

and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 

for compassion, strength and wisdom to 

guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 

that in this moment of crisis, 

we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 

so that peace and justice 

become a reality for the people of Ukraine 

and for all the world. Amen. 
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